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New Customer Support Representative in Mexico

Please join us in welcoming Lizette Cano to our organization.  Lizette will be the primary

contact for all customer service issues pertaining to Mexico northbound FAK business.

She has been employed with Pacer Stacktrain since May of this year as Terminal

Operations Assistant.

Lizette is based out of Pantaco, and will provide assistance for Pantaco,
Queretaro, Toluca and San Luis Potosi ramps.

Contact information:

Telephone Number: 011-52 5 556-7896 extension 3070
Fax Number: 011-52 5 356-5237


